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TAURA GOLD APPOINTS NEW DIRECTOR 

 

March 14, 2022 – Vancouver, British Columbia – Taura Gold Inc. (TSXV: TORA) (the “Company” 

or “Taura”) is pleased to announce that Oliver Lennox-King has been appointed a director of the 

Company. 

 

Mr. Lennox-King was the Chairman of Roxgold Inc from 2012 until its acquisition by Fortuna Silver 

Mines Inc in July 2021. From 1992 he held executive and board positions with a number of junior 

exploration and mining companies. His most notable Chairmanships included Roxgold, Pangea 

Goldfields, Aurora Uranium and Fronteer Gold. Other directorships have included Southern Era 

Diamonds and Teranga Gold Limited. 

 

The Company also advises that Nathan Tribble has resigned as director.  The Company wishes to thank 

Mr. Tribble and wishes him well in his future endeavours. 

 

About Taura Gold 

 

Taura Gold is focused on gold exploration in Canada. It is currently actively exploring the Shabu River 

Project in the Red Lake District of Northwestern Ontario.  

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF TAURA GOLD INC. 

 

Dominic Verdejo 

President and Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

For further information, please call 604-678-5308 or email info@tauragold.com. 

 

 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Service Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 

Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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